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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my deepest concern that the parliament will be debating this new
 abortion bill proposed by Cairns MP Rob Pyrne.

I am distressed that this bill goes against the good ethic morals of this state.  It defies the
 rights of the new born baby.  As a past nurse I walked out of an operating theatre when an
 abortion was being carried out.  It is extremely distressing to know that a new viable life
 of a human being is being killed and that is what abortion is.  Killing.  

Even at 39 weeks the baby's physical development is complete, but he/she is still busy
 putting on fat he/she need to help regulate his/her body temperature in the outside world.

Please don't let out state be complicit to murdering our beautiful children.

Jan Steffan
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